
From: Mary Keane-Dawson 

Sent: 12 December 2023 12:48 

To: Planning 

Subject: Planning approval on application number reg 2023/3259/P Flat 

8, 43 Regents Park Road NW1 7SY 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Dear Camden Planning  

 

I have been informed that the above planning application received approval by Camden 

Council on December 11 2023. 

 

 and at no point did I receive any 

information or advice from the leaseholder of Flat 8 that he was submitting a second round 

planning permission application for the extension of his flat onto the roof of the building, 

which is jointly demised to all leaseholders of the property. In fact, when I asked him if he 

was submitting a second set of plans he told me that he was not. 

 

Please can you advise me as to how both I and my fellow leaseholders can register an 

objection to the planning permission he has now received on the basis none of his fellow 

leaseholders of the property, were not informed or given the opportunity to comment on the 

plans of Flat 8 to extend the dwelling on to the mutually demised roof area ? 

 

Many thanks in advance for your help in this matter. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mary Keane-Dawson 

 

 

 
 

 

http://uk.linkedin.com/in/marykeanedawson

